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Sent from my iPad

On 24 Mar 2023, at 17:00, Sydney Dooley  wrote:

﻿
﻿

Sent from my iPad

Subject: Aquind objection

﻿
I am very strongly against this project. I have been been looking at the
damage which it will cause and cannot see why we should want to
have it in our city. It will do harm to our environment to our people
and to our energy security. 
France does not want it, England does not want it it. You must make
sure that it is stopped and stopped for good.
I have lived in Portsmouth for many years and as an 
allotment user feel threatened by your plans to damage a very
vulnerable location. The same thing applies along the route.
Why should we have this absurd Project? It does no good to us -  it
only does good to the company who own it.
 It must be stopped. Thank you.
Sydney Dooley
 
Why do we have to keep sending in objection’s, do you just keep
throwing all these objections away, hoping we’ll all go away, WELL NO
CHANCE !!  It seems to me you are all behaving like little children
trying to get their own way, not taking NO for an answer. WE don’t
want or NEED your   interconnector

 




